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City of Dania Beach

Department of Public Services



100 West Dania Beach Blvd ∙ Dania Beach, FL 33004 ∙ (954) 924-3741 ∙ (954) - 923-1109 (fax)


TO:

Mayor Walter B. Duke III 



Vice Mayor Albert C. Jones 

Commissioner Chickie Brandimarte
Commissioner Patrica A. Flury


Commissioner Bobbie H. Grace
FROM:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

BY:

Dominic F. Orlando, P.E., Director of Public Services



Ronnie S. Navarro, P.E., City Engineer

Date:

April 5, 2013
RE:
Interlocal Agreement between City of Hollywood and City of Dania Beach for Maintenance of Medians
Introduction and Background

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has Maintenace Agreements with both the City of Hollywood and the City of Dania Beach. Public Services staff has been reviewing maintenance responsibilities of various medians within both Cities. Since certain medians on East Dania Beach Blvd. east of Gulfstream Road and on Griffin Road west of SW 35th Avenue are not contiguous with the jurisdiction of either city, overlaps or interruptions of maintenance services has occurred due to the locations of the medians. Several meetings were held with the City of Hollywood with follow-up conversations with FDOT.  Upon execution of this Interlocal Agreement, the City of Dania Beach shall assume all responsibilities and liabilities for the landscaping maintenance of the medians from Gulfstream Road and Dania Beach Blvd East to include the circle and two triangle medians at A1A (at the beach) as depicted on the map and Hollywood shall assume all responsibilities and liabilities for the landscaping maintenance of the six (6) medians on Griffin Road from SW 35th Avenue west to SR-7. 
Staff recommends approval.
Recommendation

It is recommended that the City Commission approve a resolution for the Interlocal Agreement between both Cities for landscaping maintenance of medians, and authorize the City Manager to execute the documents.
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